
Soho Grand 
Hotel, New York  
Explore one of 
Manhattan’s trendiest 
neighborhoods at this 
boutique hotel where 
you can arrange for 
pet-sitting and 
-walking, as well as 
spa services. Addi-
tional amenities 
include a dedicated 
dog park (complete 
with hydrant water 
stations) and organic 
pet treats.  
sohogrand.com  

El Portal Sedona 
Hotel, Sedona, 
Ariz. 
With 1,000 square feet 

of fenced patio and 

paw-friendly hardwood 

and tile floors through-

out, this lodge-style 

retreat was built with 

four-legged guests in 

mind. Enjoy breathtak-

ing desert landscapes 

by hiking the many 

pet-friendly trails in the 

nearby Coconino 

National Forest.  

elportalsedona.com

The Jefferson, 
Washington, DC 
This posh hotel rolls 
out the red carpet for 
canines, felines, and 
the people who love 
them. Comfy beds, 
treats made with 
human-grade 
ingredients, and a 
listing of pet-friendly 
must-sees in and 
around the nation’s 
capital all cater to 
critters.  
jeffersondc.com  

The Edgewater 
Hotel, Seattle 
Situated on pristine 
Elliott Bay, the 
Edgewater has a 
history of stellar 
guests including The 
Beatles. Pet-centered 
packages offer special 
meals, pet beds, plus 
a $10 donation to  
the Puget Sound 
Greyhound Adop-
tion Organization.  
edgewaterhotel.com

The Eliot Hotel, 
Boston 
This stately hotel 

welcomes pets with 

open paws and 

complimentary food 

bowls during their 

stay. Take your animal 

companion along on 

the city’s Freedom 

Trail tour, or arrange 

with the concierge  

for professional 

pet-sitting.  

eliothotel.com
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THE JEFFERSON, 
WASHINGTON, DC
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LuxuryPAW This 
full-service travel 
agency and con-
cierge can set  
you up with distinc-
tive pet-friendly 
excursions here  
and abroad.  
luxurypaw.com

Go Pet Friendly  
offers city guides,  
a DIY road trip 
planner, and links 
to nearby attrac-
tions and services 
such as animal-
friendly parks and 
veterinarians.  
gopetfriendly.com

PURR-FECT  
PLANNING

Every boutique 
hotel in the na-
tionwide Kimpton 
Hotels chain  
allows animals of 
all kinds, charges 
no additional fees, 
and offers such 
perks as plush beds 
and fresh snacks  
for your pet.  
kimptonhotels.com

BONUS 
POINTS

best in show

Many of us  consider 
our furry friends 
family, and a vacation 
just wouldn’t be the 
same without them. 
These hotels allow 
dogs and cats of all 
breeds and sizes 
(plus, in some cases, 
other critters)—  
at no extra charge. 


